Te Wana News, Term 3 2021
"Ka Tu Te Wana, Ka Tu Tahi"

Welcome back to Term 3!
We hope you had a wonderful break and are ready
for a fun filled term!
This term electives will be running on a Friday
Important Dates weeks 3-7. Your child put in their selection for
this last term.
Sﬁ;hA{,‘;'y 1c_<e>:>rl:\ fj::gts We will continue to have weekly Kapa Haka and
Language week Kapa Siva sessions.
3rd Aug  Powhiri Term 3 is often a wet and muddy fterm so a change
9th Aug  Maths week of clothes in your child's bag is a good idea.
1ith Aug  Junior Maths Don't forget to check the website, Facebook page

31st Aug Ptl\;?rt\i:i and newsletters for all the latest information.

6th Sep  Tongan Language
Week
13th Sep  Maori Language We had lots of fun
Week on the last (;Iay of
17th Sep  School Hangi term 2 wearing our
22/23 Sep Kotahitanga pyjamas and
27th Sep Tuvalu Language watching a movie
Week for Go Getters,
29/30 Sep School Show
1st Oct Term 3 ends
18th Oct Term 4 starts

Our Learning Focus for Term 3

This term our topics will be: "Friends” weeks 1-4, "Space” weeks 5 - 8, and
"Spring” weeks 9 & 10.

Our KURA focus will be "Achieve".

Our main focus for Maths will be Number, with a Geometry unit mid way
through the term.

In P.E we will start the term with Team Games and move on to Gymnastics. We
will also be running a Perceptual Motor Programme this term.

Contact Us:

kristina.stevens@titahibay.school.nz
sharon.thompson@titahibay.school.nz
fiona.fitzgerald@titahibay.school.nz
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